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Hi All,  

I’m sure most of you will have heard that you 
have a new Young Adult Worker to joining 
the department.  So I would like to take this 
opportunity to introduce myself!  

My name is Jeunita Jones and my role is to 
offer support for people who are aged be-
tween 16-30 and currently under the care of 
St George’s Renal Department.  

I’m here to offer practical support on a 1:1 
basis as well as organise social events (more 
details on our first event are below). 

Looking forward to meeting you all!  

 

Introduction of the new Young Adult 

If you would like to contact me I am 

based in the renal department at St 

George’s hospital. 

Telephone:  

0208 725 1919 

Mobile:  

07825118459 

 

Email:  

jeunita.jones@stgeorges.nhs.uk 

 
Contact details: 

 

Did you Know?  

There is a Facebook Group  specifically as a sup-

port network for young people?  

• A closed Facebook group  

• For 18-30 year olds, who have any form of 

renal failure  

• Connect with people of a similar age, with 

similar experiences 

/youngadultkidneygroup 

 

@YAKidneyGroup 

So you can 

put a face to a 

name. 

This is me!  

Please feel 

free to say 

hello if you 

see me 

around! 

Do you have something you 

would like to be included in 

the next newsletter?  

Contact me on the details above if you 

have anything you would like to contribute to the 

next newsletter .  

 

We are planning a New 

Years social event. Let me 

know if you have any ideas 

on what we should do!  
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Nando’s 

116-118 Balham High 
Road, Balham, London 

SW12 9AA 

Our next young adult social will take place 

in Nando’s! Located on Balham High Road a 

5 min walk from Balham Train & Tube Sta-

tions. 

Young Adult 
Social! 

Thursday 14th November 

5.30 – 7.30 pm 

If you have any questions or wish to attend, please contact Jeunita  

phone 0208 725 1919 or email jeunita.jones@stgeorges.nhs.uk 

 




